
CERN Games Club
Annual General Meeting 2022

The AGM of the CERN Games Club was held in the Building 40 cafeteria area on 3 April 2022. There were 
17 members in attendance.

1. Summary of 2021/2022 Activities

President

Steve opened the meeting by saying how happy he was to see people back on site playing games. Face-to-face
games had been suspended due to the Covid pandemic for almost exactly two years, but resumed on 20 
March 2022.

Steve also informed the club that he was stepping down as President. He was thanked for his dedication to 
the club during his tenure, including the task of keeping the club alive during the pandemic.

Treasurer

Michi presented the club accounts. The balance on the club account did not change during 2021/22 as club 
activities were suspended. The club will arrange to buy new games in the near future. Club members will be 
invited to vote on which games are purchased.

Secretary

As in 2020/21, there were no on-site activities, so all memberships that were active in 2020/21 will be carried 
forward again to 2022/23.

At the 202o AGM, the annual membership fee was set at CHF 10 in accordance with CERN Staff 
Association rules (free for members of the SA). The club website has been updated with information on 
how to join the club and the benefits of membership.

While it is not necessary to join the club to play games, CERN rules (OC2) stipulate that external visitors 
who need a type V access card must be club members. After the AGM, Michael will update the membership 
list and start the process of applying for access cards for those who need them. In the meantime it is possible 
to apply for a one-day pass on a week-by-week basis.

There have been requests to add the catalogue of club games to the website. Currently there is a static list of 
games but it is not searchable/bookable and is difficult to keep up-to-date. Michael will try to find a way to 
add this feature.

Games Officer

Oscar reminded the club about the games lockers in R1 and in the R2 club rooms. Club members are 
entitled to obtain a key for the games lockers. If anyone wants to play a particular game on Sundays, they 
can contact Oscar beforehand so he can get it from the locker.

2. Election of 2021/2022 Committee

The committee was unanimously elected:

President: Michi Hostettler

Secretary: Michael Davis

Treasurer: Wren Vetens

Games Officer: Oscar Gonzalez Lopez

3. AOB

There was no other business.

https://games-club.web.cern.ch/node/28

